From: Kamila Shaye <kamila.shaye@gmail.com> CW(PH)- "€ :" . 1 %

Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2014 10:09 AM od

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca ITEM - :

Subject: File Number: OP.13.013 and Z.13.0.36 with the File Name: Islamic Shea Ithna-Asheri
Jamaat of Toronto

Hello,

I understand that there will be a meeting held on Feb. 4th regarding the rezoning for the file numbers above.

I am sure the city will hear plenty of residents talking about the impact of the high rises on traffic, density,
height, etc. But I would like to speak to my main concern which is the effect on the public schools. Currently,
Thornhill Woods and Carrville Mills are at capacity and the kids living in the school district are being bused to
overflow holding schools in other neighbourhoods. How does the city plan to accommodate 2 high rise
buildings full of families with kids in regards to schools? I hope the solution is not the bus them to schools
North of Rutherford where we also have a problem with overflow.

Kind Regards,

Kamila Shaye



